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A Few Important Reminders 

Link Books  
Please write any messages for the teacher in the Link Book. Then ask your child to hand it in – it 
will be read straight away. Please don’t pass messages to teachers and teaching assistants 
verbally in the morning they need to be available to help the children and get the day off to a brisk 
start. Teachers have requested that you please say goodbye to your child at the gate to the 
outdoor class room. Staff are hugely grateful for your help with this. 
 

 
 
Parking 
The children created a parking charter last term to help keep everyone safe.  
 
Our Parking Charter (written by the children) 
 
Grown-ups please can you: 
• Keep our crossing clear 
• Drive slowly (especially in Oakdene Close) 
• Do park and stride if you can 
• Leave space for emergency vehicles 
 
Thank you for abiding by this charter. 
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Bee Keeper Visit – Tuesday 26th September 
We are once again delighted to have a visit from a real bee keeper. The children will have the opportunity 
to taste some of the honey he produces. If you do not wish your child to sample the honey please inform 
the office before 26th September. 
 
 
    

Crumble Rumble  
Year 2 had a wonderful visit to Polesden Lacey House where they foraged for fruit and then worked 
with chefs to create tasty crumbles. 
 

 

Birthdays 
We offer the opportunity to celebrate them by buying a book for the library (details in parent handbook). 
Please do not send in sweets or cakes. 
 
Uniform  
Thank you for clearly labelling all items of uniform. Please ensure your child has a full PE Kit, 
wellingtons and waterproofs at school at all times.  NB. Black trainers or plimsolls may be worn for PE. 
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Our Values 
This months value is Politeness. If your child is polite at home please let us know by writing on the leaf (in 
your child’s book bag). We are encouraging the children to remember to use polite words such as please 
and thankyou as a matter of course. We are also celebrating polite actions such as letting others get past 
or offering to help others. 

 

School Fund 
Very many thanks for all the contributions to the school fund this term. This will enable us to participate in 
all the extra activities planned this term and also find resources for activities such as cooking.  
If you have not sent your donation we would be grateful if you could do so as soon as possible to help Mrs 
Scott our school fund administrator. 

 
 

Message from the Friends 
We hope you all had a lovely Summer break and are all set for the busy term ahead. The Friends will be 
holding their AGM and first meeting of the year on Thursday 5th October at 8pm at school. Please join us 
to find out what we achieved last year and what we are planning for the months ahead.  
 
Before long, we will start talking about the Christmas Fair, but until then, enjoy the first few weeks of term!  
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 Forthcoming Dates Reminder   

  
  
Monday 16th September 12.00 – 12.30pm Library for KS1 
 Football Club 
 
Tuesday 17th September 8.00 – 8.45am Judo 
 3.00 – 3.45pm Lego Club starts 
 3.00 – 3.45pm Netball Club starts 
 
Wednesday 18th September 3.00 – 3.45pm Tennis Starts 
  
Thursday 19th September 1pm Year 1 Forest School 
 3.00 – 3.45pm Choir starts 
 
Friday 20th September am Library KS1 
 
Monday 25th September  12.00 – 12.30pm Library for KS1 
 3.00 – 3.45 – Football Club 
 
Tuesday 26th September 8.00 – 8.45am Judo 
 pm Bee Visit by Reigate Bees 
 3.00 – 3.45pm Lego Club 
 3.00 – 3.45pm Netball Club 
 
Wednesday 27th September 3.00 – 3.45pm Tennis  
 7pm Reception Class Curriculum Evening 
 
Thursday 28th September  1pm Year 1 Forest School 
 3.00 – 3.45pm Choir 
 
Friday 29th September  am Library KS1 
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